
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 083 (22-23) 

 

11th October, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Supplementary Class for BAFS students (S5) 

 

Given the fact that HKDSE is a long hand fought battle that requires perseverance and tactics, 

students need to equip themselves with practices and examination skills. In this regard, supplementary 

lessons are run and your child is strongly encouraged to take part. 

 

Details of the lessons are as follows: 

Dates: 25 Oct 2022 

1, 8, 15, 22 Nov 2022 

3, 10 Jan 2023 

28 Feb 2023 

7, 14 Mar 2023 

Time:  1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.  

(3:45 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. if full timetable resumes) 

Venue: Room C403 

(Will switch to online mode if face-to-face classes are suspended) 

 

It is believed that student’s future success build upon the small steps he is taking daily. Please 

complete the reply slip below and return it to his BAFS subject teacher on or before 14th October, 2022. 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr. TSUI Kin Kwong at 2546 0117. 

 

                  (Mr. TSUI Kin Kwong) 

              for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Supplementary Class for BAFS students (S5) 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow/do not allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to take 

part in the Supplementary Class for BAFS students. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

* Please delete where inappropriate. 
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